Joén ﬂarrid G/enn

710 EAST FOURTH ST. BEARDSTOWN, ILLINOIS

June 24, 1941

Dear Dr. Allen:

Lest night I had & session with John Buescher

in regard to his academic work at K. U., and
I assure you thet he will work hard this sum-
mer to make up the work that should have been

taken care of last winter.,

John is doing a splendid job working for us
this summer both in the filling station and
the ice vlant. He has agein regained the
proper attitude, and we will try end have him
in good physical condition by next fall.

Also; we are anticipating vour annual summer
visit to Beardstown sometime in the near [future
so don't disappoint us at this end of the line,

Give my kindest personal regards to lrs. Allen,

Sincerely,
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